
From: Kaitlin Bianchi [mailto:kaitlin@kwru.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2018 10:12 AM 
To: 'Deborah Swain' 
Subject: RE: First Draft Swain rebuttal 
 
Do you agree with Witness Schultz argues that any insurance proceeds paid to compensate for 

damage caused by Hurricane Irma should be used to reduce the amount requested by 

KWRU? 

A.                 Yes, I do. In February 2018, KWRU received a payment of $???? as compensation for  
damage sustained from the hurricane. 

 
The amount from Safepoint Insurance was $19,393.31. 
Didn’t know if you wanted this but I figured I’d send it off to you in case! 
 
 

KWRU 018952




